
From: Korey Heikes  
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 9:41 AM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Shoshone National Forest Travel Management – Revised Proposed 

Action comments 
 

Shoshone National Forest Travel Management – Revised Proposed Action comments 
This is crazy that we can not ride are tracked vehicles in these areas any more unless they meet 
your standards. I have road these areas for mane years and never seen any damage done by a 
snow machine there is 4 feet of snow in  most of this area in the winter. lets do the right thing 
for  are out door people and leave are country open so that are kids can enjoy what  we  was 
able do when we where growing up in these areas. 




